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MR Shane Cook

18 The AVE

Newport NSW 2106
Shane.cook@wacom.com

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

We feel strongly that the Robertson road / barrenjoey road development applications provide a
unique opportunity to establish a town centre for the village that is badly needed. We do not
want the development in its current form which includes underground car park access which
denies the ability to establish Robertson road as the central area of the village for alfresco
dining, outdoor markets etc.

We do not want to miss this opportunity and see the council accept a development that fails to
capture the unique potential of this central village location.



